

Championship Committee

Committee Members

Jim Clemmons, Chair; Erin Sizelove, Vice Chair

Robert Heath, Linda Irish Bostic, Cheryl Kupan, Mark Moore, Steve Nichols, Jeffery Roddin, Sandi Rousseau, Edward Saltzman, Pete Tarnapoll

Ex-Officio: Jay Eckert (NO), Onshalee Promchitmart (NO)

EC: Christopher Colburn (VP Admin)

Agenda

1. Approve minutes from Rules discussions related to Greensboro and SPIRE.
2. Approve medal design for SPIRE
3. Review/discuss 2021 SC Nationals (Greensboro, NC, April 29-May 2)
 - A. Summary of event - Hill Carrow
 - B. Split session format
 - C. Timeline
 - D. Spectators
 - E. Facility
4. Discuss SPIRE work to date and rules implications due to timing of annual meeting
5. Update (if any) on 2022 events: San Antonio (Spring) and Richmond VA (Summer)
6. Discuss bids on file for 2023 (Indy (Spring/Summer), Federal Way (Summer))
7. Discuss establishing sub-committee to look at additional rules that could be removed from the rule book and moved into policy.
8. Anything missed, questions, comments